March 5, 1982

Mr. Douglas Collins : /
Citizens for Safe Enerqgy

P.0. Box 23

Hillsdale, I11inois 61257 SO e

In the Matter of
Commonwealth Edison Company
(Quad Cities Station, Units 1 and 2)
Nocket Nos. 50-254-SP and 50-265-SP

Dear Mr. Collins:

Enclosed are four cases cited by the Licensing Board in their special
prehearing conference order,

A fair reading of them indicates the adequacy of an EIA, rather than an EIS,
in spent fuel pool proceedings such as the present one.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Goddard
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: (w/o enclosures)
Mr. Robert Romic
Robert G, Fitzgibbons, Jr., Esq.
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